
Sent: Tuesday, June 20, 2023 3:00 PM 
To: LDF <ldf@highpeak.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Whaley Bridge Neighbourhood Plan Consultation 
 
Dear High Peak Borough Council, 
 
Thank you for consulting the Canal & River Trust on the Draft Whaley Bridge Neighbourhood Plan. 
 
We have reviewed the Draft Plan and consider that the amendments made following the previous 
Regulation 14 consultation are appropriate and we are satisfied that the Plan meets the ‘Basic Conditions’ 
set out in paragraph 8 of Schedule 4B to the Town and Country Planning Act 1990 in relation to those 
matters that are relevant to the Trust. 
 
We therefore have no further comments to make on the Draft Plan. 
 
Regards, 
 
Canal & River Trust, The Kiln, Mather Road, Newark, Notts NG24 1FB 
 
The Canal & River Trust is a registered charity entrusted with the care of 2,000 miles of waterways in 
England and Wales. Get involved, join us - Visit I Donate I Volunteer at www.canalrivertrust.org.uk 
Please visit www.canalrivertrust.org.uk to find out more about the Canal & River Trust. Follow @canalrivertrust from the Canal & 
River Trust on Twitter. 
 
 
 

https://url6.mailanyone.net/scanner?m=1qBbuN-0005Dh-5L&d=4%7Cmail%2F90%2F1687269600%2F1qBbuN-0005Dh-5L%7Cin6g%7C57e1b682%7C10609168%7C13286642%7C6491B10373782A98A071714DC73D2299&o=wphtw%2F%2Fwt%3Ain.celrvaaourtgt.rrs%2Fku.&s=DA1OyQsaa6ajTPQJkltKWxYS6cA
https://url6.mailanyone.net/scanner?m=1qBbuN-0005Dh-5L&d=4%7Cmail%2F90%2F1687269600%2F1qBbuN-0005Dh-5L%7Cin6g%7C57e1b682%7C10609168%7C13286642%7C6491B10373782A98A071714DC73D2299&o=wphtw%2F%2Fwt%3Ain.celrvaaourtgt.rrs%2Fku.&s=DA1OyQsaa6ajTPQJkltKWxYS6cA

